
 
The Florida Department of Health in Polk County is grateful for the partnership that exists between 
our organization and Keiser University. On several occasions our team has been able to provide an 
orientation to both public health and maternal health to the students in their nursing program. Keiser 
has also proved to be a valuable partner in our efforts to ensure the health of Polk County residents 
through the Polk County Immunization Coalition. This year, Keiser hosted the PCIC’s annual 
Immunization Workshop for area health professionals. We appreciate Keiser University and their 
efforts to help make Polk a healthier place to live, work and play.  
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Tammy 
  
  
  

  

 

Tammy Durden, BSN, RN 
Director of Nursing & Community Health Services 
Florida Department of Health in Polk County 
1290 Golfview Avenue 
Bartow, FL  33830 
New: Office:  863-578-2113 
Cell:  863-512-2176 
www.MyPolkHealth.org 

  

  
The Florida Department of Health works to protect, promote & improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county, & 
community efforts. 
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